



January 20h, 2021

Dear Parents and Carers,

Discovery Holiday Camps February 2021 - Update

Thank you for completing the Discovery Camp "expression of Interest" eform, for holiday club provision over February half term. Having analysed the information received, I am now writing to confirm we will <u>not</u> be running camps over the February half term and schools will be closed week beginning Monday 15th February 2021.

I apologise for the inconvenience this may cause, but based on the small numbers requiring a place, it would not be viable to run clubs safely and cover all costs related to providing camp provision.

We will review this situation again for Easter and be in touch at the earliest opportunity about possible arrangements.

Yours Sincerely,
Lee Gill
Extended Services Manager

Email: |gill@discoveryschoolstrust.org.uk

Mobile: 07961 600811

Harrison Norton Extended Services Assistant

Email: holidaycamps@discoveryschoolstrust.org.uk

Mobile: 07593583556

